
Suggestion 3: Offering message 
 
“Brass for Peace” (“BfP”) 
 
Brass for Peace is an organization that works with the Protestant Church of Westfalen 

and Berliner Missionswerk. Since 2008, “BfP” has been making it possible for children 

at the Lutheran school “Talitha Kumi” (West Bank/Palestine) to learn to play a brass 

instrument. The goal is to establish a brass band at the school and especially to 

strengthen the children’s personalities. All the children have been confronted with the 

events and consequences of war. Making music has a very positive influence on the 

children’s social behavior; they have embraced the idea with enthusiasm. Initial 

encounters with young German brass musicians were made in May 2009 in Germany 

and more are planned. 

The project has now been extended to include the Lutheran school in Beit Sahour and 

the Lutheran school “Dar al Kalima” in Bethlehem. Brass for Peace depends on 

donations for the long-term funding of the project. 

 

Info: www.brass-for-peace.de 

 

“Brass for Peace” thanks you for your support! 


